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1. The Director General of Police,
Andaman and Nicobar Islands,
Port Blair.

To

2. The Deputy Commissioner,
Nicobar District,
Car Nicobar.

/27 The Director (Tribal Welfare),
Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
Port Blair .

Sub:- Daily summary information-reg
Sir,
1 am directed to refer this Admn’s letter of even number dated

28/10 /2013 and sithseatient remindear Aated 0OA /a7 /on14 on the cithient
cited above and to say that the ATR as called for therein has not been

received so far despite lapse of 4 months.

You are, therefore, requested to look into the matter personally and
expedite the same to this Administration without further delay for

onwards transmission to the Hon’ble Lt. Governor.

This may be treated as “Most Urgent”

Yours faithfully,
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